
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of June 3

Operations
• Sealcoat season is upon us! VBCRC 
crews will begin applying the 
preventative maintenance treatment 
to local and primary roads Thursday. 
For the full list of roads, please visit 
vbcrc.org/sealcoat. Locations will be 
posted daily on all of our social 
media channels. 

• Roadside mowing continues on 
both primary and local roads in 
Hamilton and Bangor Townships – 
VBCRC staff will be completing the 
mowing. 

• Hot Mix Patching continues for 
maintenance patching and crews are 
patching for sealcoat. 

• VBCRC crews are inspecting and 
replacing crosspipes on roads 
scheduled for sealcoat this year. 

• Dust control season has begun! 
VBCRC crews are prepping gravel 
roads in Bangor Township as the 
weather allows. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• CR 388 between CR 653 S and the 
Kalamazoo County Line in Pine Grove 
Township began last week. The 
project consists of crushing and 
shaping the existing asphalt surface, 
trenching and widening the road, 
completing drainage improvements, 
and repaving the surface. The posted 
detour for this route follows CR 653 S, 
M-43, and 2nd Street in Kalamazoo 
County. 

• CR 380/20th Avenue between 
Ruggles Road and 76th Street is 
scheduled to begin this month. The 
project consists of crushing and 
shaping the existing asphalt surface, 
trenching and widening the road, 
completing drainage improvements, 
and repaving the surface. 

• The final round of bid opportunities 
for projects this summer will be 
advertised on our website this week. 
To view bid opportunites, plese visit 
vbcrc.org/bids.


